
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

16. NEW BRIGHTON WHALE POOL SHADE COVERS - FUNDING UPDATE 
 
 The Parks and Waterways Area Advocate updated the Board on available funding for the provision of 

a shade cover at the New Brighton whale pool, and sought a $5,000 contribution to the project from 
the Board’s 2004/05 Discretionary budget.  The Board resolved: 

 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the Board allocate $5,000 from its 2004/05 Discretionary funds to the New Brighton whale 

pool project. 
 
 


